
February 22,2010 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 4060 1 

FEB 2 4 2010 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: KU rate increase 

Is this rate increase needed in order to provide the electricity to the people or to keep the 
shareholders happy? It would seem that now is not a great time to throw such an increase 
on the people (unless necessary) when so many are having a hard time paying at the 
current rates. 

Sinqerely, 

/h&fi.. Carolyn Jone 

A KU Customer 


